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DON’T LEAVEYOURBUSINESSHOME
ALONE THISCHRISTMAS
Criminals don’t take a holiday. That’swhyCyberWardens is here to helpgive your
small business a cyber security boost this festive season.

December 12, 2023:Australian small businessesmanaging festive season trading spikesor holiday
staffingshortages are nowable togain easy, practical help from theCyberWardensprogram to fortify
their businesses against opportunistic cybercriminals.

The free, AustralianGovernment-fundedprogram—officially launched today— provides training to
small businessowners andemployeesonhow todigitally safeguard their businesses. This includes
essential upskillingon the fundamentals ofmulti-factor authentication, passwordmanagement, device
updates andbackups.

This initiative, fundedby the federal government, arose fromacollaborationbetween Telstra, the
CommonwealthBankand leading small business advocacybody, theCouncil of Small Business
OrganisationsAustralia (COSBOA). Recognising thecritical importanceof cyber safety in the small
business sector, this partnership hascreatedAustralia's first-ever cyber safetyworkplacecertification
program.

TheCyberWardensprogrammarked its official kickoffby launchingaChristmasGuidewith advice for
retailers over the festive season, suchas how toavoid festive fakes— including scamcustomer
complaints, invoices, refund requests, links and tech support.

Cybercriminals are known to launchextra scamsduring theholidays, hoping small businessesmightbe
toobusy to spot them.

Youcandownload theguidehere.

TheMinister for Small Business, JulieCollins, today visited TheProject Lab inHobart tomark theofficial
launchof theCyberWardensprogram, recognising thecommencementof theSmall BusinessCyber
Wardensgrant on6November 2023.

Readmoreabout theminister’s visit here.
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https://cyberwardens.com.au/christmas-guide/
https://ministers.treasury.gov.au/ministers/julie-collins-2022/media-releases/support-small-businesses-act-cyber-festive-season

